Clara Bog


Today we went to Clara Bog. For the first part, we were inside and our tour guide, Therese, informed us about different types of bogs and about the plants and animals that live there.
After that we were put in groups and had to fill in a question sheet and whoever answered the most questions correctly got a prize. Helen and Chloe’s team won. Then we had lunch and one of the parents that came with us asked me to hand out Malteasers, Milky Moons and other chocolate. 
After lunch we went to the actual bog. Therese showed us all the different types of bugs and mosses and then she went dipping in a bog hole and she found water lice, dragonfly nymphs and other bugs. She then put them in jars and let us look at them. We also saw two frogs, we caught one and put it in a jar and when we had all finished looking at it Corey and Evan let it free again. Near the end of the boardwalk Therese let us do dipping by ourselves. Some of us caught bugs, some of us caught nymphs and some of us even caught small fish!!
When we had all finished dipping, we said thank you and goodbye to Therese and then hopped on the bus and went back to school.
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By Sarah

